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   Criteria Points 
 

 5 4 3 2 1   

Spreadsheet  
Row Headings 

At least 8 rows each 
have heading for a 

unique gaming 
system. 

At least 7 rows 
each have 

heading for a 
unique gaming 

system. 

At least 6 rows 
each have heading 

for a unique 
gaming system. 

At least 5 rows 
each have heading 

for a unique 
gaming system. 

At least 4 rows 
each have heading 

for a unique 
gaming system. 

___ 

Spreadsheet  
Column 

Headings 

4 Columns - Name of 
system heading, Cost 
USD, RI Sales Tax, 
Total, cells are filled 

black, has bold, white 
font, is centered 

Each column has 
at least 4 of these: 
Name of system 
heading, Cost 
USD, RI Sales 

Tax, Total, cells 
are filled black, 
has bold, white 
font, is centered 

Each column has at 
least 3 of these: 
Name of system 
heading, Cost 

USD, RI Sales Tax, 
Total, cells are 
filled black, has 

bold, white font, is 
centered 

Each column has at 
least 2 of these: 
Name of system 
heading, Cost 

USD, RI Sales Tax, 
Total, cells are 
filled black, has 

bold, white font, is 
centered 

Each column has 
at least 1 of these: 
Name of system 
heading, Cost 
USD, RI Sales 

Tax, Total, cells 
are filled black, has 
bold, white font, is 

centered 

___ 

Charts  
& Graphics 

The sheet has 
accurate pie and 

column charts with 
correctly labeled axes, 
appropriate title, series 

colors differ, 
background, & 

graphics, cost in US 
Dollars 

The sheet has 
accurate pie and 
column charts but 

is missing 1 of: 
correctly labeled 
axes, appropriate 

title, different 
series colors, 

background, & 
graphics, cost in 

US Dollars 

The sheet has 
accurate pie and 
column charts but 

is missing 2 of: 
correctly labeled 
axes, appropriate 

title, different series 
colors, background, 
& graphics, cost in 

US Dollars 

The sheet has 
accurate pie and 
column charts but 

is missing 3 of: 
correctly labeled 
axes, appropriate 

title, different series 
colors, background, 
& graphics, cost in 

US Dollars 

The sheet has 
accurate pie and 
column charts but 

is missing 4 of: 
correctly labeled 
axes, appropriate 

title, different 
series colors, 

background, & 
graphics, cost in 

US Dollars 

___ 

Cell  
Content 

Data fits in cells; all 
spelling is correct; 
cells are centered; 

calculations are 
correct; sales tax & 
total formulas are 

included 

1 of the following 
are missing: Data 

fits in cells; all 
spelling is correct; 
cells are centered; 

calculations are 
correct; sales tax 
& total formulas 

are included 

2 of the following 
are missing: Data 

fits in cells; all 
spelling is correct; 
cells are centered; 

calculations are 
correct; sales tax & 
total formulas are 

included 

3 of the following 
are missing: Data 

fits in cells; all 
spelling is correct; 
cells are centered; 

calculations are 
correct; sales tax & 
total formulas are 

included 

4 of the following 
are missing: Data 

fits in cells; all 
spelling is correct; 
cells are centered; 

calculations are 
correct; sales tax & 
total formulas are 

included. 

___ 

Cell Colors  
& Borders 

Every other row is 
color-filled, row 

headings are bold, text 
is aligned in row, rows 

have borders 

Missing 1 of the 
following: Every 

other row is color-
filled, row 

headings are bold, 
text is aligned in 
row, rows have 

borders 

Missing 2 of the 
following: Every 

other row is color-
filled, row headings 

are bold, text is 
aligned in row, 

rows have borders 

Missing 3 of the 
following: Every 

other row is color-
filled, row headings 

are bold, text is 
aligned in row, 

rows have borders 

Missing 4 of the 
following: Every 

other row is color-
filled, row headings 

are bold, text is 
aligned in row, 

rows have borders 

___ 

Page  
Setup 

Sheet has all the 
following:  grid lines; 
fits on one page; title 
centered in separate 
merged cells, page in 
landscape orientation, 
your name is on sheet, 
4 colored named tabs 

Sheet missing 1 of 
the following: grid 
lines; fits on one 

page; title 
centered in 

separate merged 
cells, page in 

landscape 
orientation, your 

name is on sheet, 
4 colored named 

tabs 

Sheet missing 2 of 
the following: grid 
lines; fits on one 

page; title centered 
in separate merged 

cells, page in 
landscape 

orientation, your 
name is on sheet, 4 
colored named tabs 

Sheet missing 3 of 
the following: grid 
lines; fits on one 

page; title centered 
in separate merged 

cells, page in 
landscape 

orientation, your 
name is on sheet, 4 
colored named tabs 

Sheet missing 4 of 
the following: grid 
lines; fits on one 

page; title centered 
in separate merged 

cells, page in 
landscape 

orientation, your 
name is on sheet, 
4 colored named 

tabs 

___ 

       (30 Pts Max) Total---->  ___ 
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